
 
 
 

CGTU April 17th 2012 Regular meeting 
 
I have omitted some redundant items recorded in the 
April BOD meeting minutes. 
 
Welcome to Nick Archeeno as a new member. 
 
The BOD approved the following expenditures: 
$200- for “ Casting for Recovery” (breast cancer) 
$400- to Greene County Soil and Water for contractors 
training. 
 
May 3rd Windham School, CGTU sponsored program 
”Trout in the Classroom”, will release their fish with the 
visiting students from NYC attending. 
 
May 4th Hunter School will do the same. 
 
May 12th Stream clean up in Windham, plus 400 trees 
will be planted. Contact  Vinnie if you can help. 
 
We received an e-mail from Olana State Park for a fly-
casting, tying demo some Sunday during the summer. If 
anyone would volunteer to do this contact Steve. 
 
June 23rd is TU Nationals’ “ Stream Clean Up Day”: 
Greene Co. stream clean up will involve the Boy Scouts, 
Girl Scouts,  and many other organization.  Vinnie is 



coordinating this effort.  We will inform you of more 
later. 
 
The last fly-fishing classroom session is April 18th with 2 
“on the stream days” to take place on April28 and May 
19th. 
Elizaville Deli has been contacted to provide lunch for 
students and instructors on the banks of the Roeliff 
Jasen Kill  for outing #1.  
 
April 24th several members will travel to the Delaware 
River for project “Healing Waters” to teach the injured 
veterans to fly fish. 
 
Steve Matheke dinner chairman, reported the annual 
banquet netted $3700- 
 
Steve gave great thanks to Fred Syler helping with the 
Carol Steven's  dinner donations.  
 
STEVE WAS DISAPPOINTED THAT PEOPLE WAITED 
UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE TO SIGN UP.  The restaurant 
needs a count at least week before.  
 
We are going to check out the Chuchtown Firehouse for 
next years banquet.  There have been many good 
reports from the Sport’s Federation Banquet.  A 
decision should be made by October. 
 
It was suggested that maybe we do a fishing equipment 



Swap the day of the dinner.  10% of the seller’s income 
goes to the chapter. 
 
See April BOD minutes for symposium report. 
 
Treasurer’s report: from Joe Liaz, reported by Steve 
Matheke. 
 
$6929- in our checking acct. 
$1285- in the conservation Fund 
1000- coming in soon. 
 
Todd applied for a $500- conservation/ education grant 
that Vinnie learned was available from the Federation of 
Sportsman meeting.  
 
The BOD voted to purchase another LL  
Bean fly-fishing outfit to use in our schools.  We also 
have another that was donate by them. 
 
A motion was made be Phil Bues and amended by Janie 
for $100- to be donated to the  4/28/12/Hudson Dept. 
of Youth’s fishing derby ( to buy trout). Hank Thesis 
seconded it.  It was passed by the membership. 
 
Tonight George Goth was honored with a beautiful 
engraved Orvis Battenkill Bar Stock Reel for his many 
years as CGTU ‘s education chairman. 
 
There was around of applause for George. 



 
There was another round of applause for Steve Matheke 
for making the annual dinner a success. 
 
The meeting was adjourned and a DVD on wading safety 
was shown 
 
 
 


